
                                 
 

 

ALL SCHOOL SPRING CONCERT ~ TONIGHT, 6 PM 

Students need to be here by 6:30 and should wear dress pants and a collared shirt (spring colors if possible).  

Girls may wear a dress or skirt and blouse as long as they meet dress code requirements.  Band students may 

wear a black shirt or dress as long as it meets dress code requirements.  Absolutely no tennis shoes, jeans or t-

shirts.  Student participation is required.  PTM officers for next year will be elected during the concert.  An 

offering will also be received to support our music program. 

 

NGCA SCHOLARSHIP ASSISTANCE FOR 2017-18  
NGCA scholarship funds are awarded based on financial need. This financial assistance must be requested and 

applied for each year. These limited funds are for families whose children could not attend without assistance. 

If you will need assistance for your child or children to attend NGCA next school year, it is time to apply. The 

letter describing the source of these funds and the documents required to apply is posted on the website or you 

may pick up a copy in the office.  Full participation in the GAP Fund is mandatory for scholarship recipients 

and is a primary guideline used to award future scholarships. 

 

ACHIEVEMENT TEST UPDATE 

Many of you have realized that we have not yet received our test results.  The school has been notified that the 

delay is due to the transition to a new data base system that caused unexpected delays.  We should be receiving 

results within a week. 

 

SUMMER CAMP AT NGCA – ATTENTION PARENTS 

We only have a few slots left.  The enrollments for summer care are strong this year.  We are putting a hold on 

outside enrollments for the rest of this week.  If you need summer care, full or part-time, you need to register no 

later than this Friday.  Full time enrollments will be given precedence over part-time.  Registration is now $30.  

Enrollment forms are available in the office or can be downloaded at neighborsgrove.com.   

 

HIGH SCHOOL TRIP TO HISTORIC WILLIAMSBURG, VA 

Our high schoolers are excited about May 19-23.  Let’s keep them in our prayers as they travel and tour. They 

leave this Friday at 7:30 am! 

 

SUMMER MUSIC (PIANO & VOICE) 

If you are interested in starting or continuing your child’s music lessons through the summer, text or call Mrs. 

Klass at 336-561-9727.  She will be teaching at Christ Lutheran Church, 3600 Lawndale Dr., Greensboro on 

Thursdays. 

 

VICTORY MOUNTAIN CAMP 

Looking for a good Christian camp experience for your child this summer? Check out 

victorymountaincamp.com.  This is the camp that Neighbors Grove Wesleyan Church children attend along 

with children from other Wesleyan churches and denominations.  There will most likely be students from your 

child’s classroom attending camp there. 


